
Letter: Asking for help with
SnowGlobe noise
Publisher’s note: This letter was sent to the South Lake Tahoe
City Council, city manager and media.

Hi all — I hope you all had a nice holiday.

I’m  writing  this  letter  because  I  have  seen  quite  a  few
articles  online  mentioning  that  the  SnowGlobe  noise  is
anticipated to be louder than last year because of the lack of
snow.

I was wondering if I could ask the city manager and/or council
to be proactive with this situation and have the promoter turn
the noise level down.

If you know it’s going to be louder than previous years, why
not turn it down ahead of time instead of waiting for people
to complain. Again, be proactive instead of reactive.

I’ve included the press in this email because I want it noted
that someone thought ahead and asked the people in charge to
do something about an issue they see coming.

I know email tonality is a tricky thing and I want to express
that I want this email to come across as asking you to do
something, not telling you to do it.

Thanks for your time.

John Spinola, South Lake Tahoe
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